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Next Gigs http://www.rugbychoir.org.au/calendar.html 

Friday 11th November Australian War Memorial Gig 

 Tomorrow is Remembrance Day and blazers are to be worn on 

this occasion.  Assemble in the Western Courtyard by 0930.  The Choir 

is to be seated by 1000. 

ARC Public Recognitions 

 I hope everyone has taken the opportunity to read the ACT 

Government Hansard of the speech made by the Member for Molonglo Mr 

Jeremy Hanson.  If not here is the link to Hansard 

http://www.hansard.act.gov.au/hansard/2011/week11/4592.htm 

 You may remember also wish to view the choir Facebook page 

which is https://www.facebook.com/AustralianRugbyChoir 

Friday 4th November Woden Alive 

 From Alpha Gregory, Bravo, everyone!  Congratulations on a 

great night! 

 The evening went off without a hitch as far as I could see. 

Thursday 10th November Australian War Memorial Gig 

 Mr Vice reported that all went to plan for the HMAS Hobart 

ceremony today.  Thank you to the twenty seven members who came. 

ARC Patron Award 

 Do not forget the Annual Patron Award.  Nominations need be 

to Robert Macaulay jandrmacaulay@bigpond.com by the close of business 

on the 15th November. 

 This award is an important recognition of the contribution 

from a member to the benefit of the choir during the past year.  Mr 

President urges everyone to give some serious thought to this matter. 

London Group 

 Andrea has advised that the London rehearsal will go ahead as 

planned on Sunday 3.30pm second Tenors and 4.15pm for everyone else. 

Friday 18th November Annual Recognition Dinner 
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 Please try to attend as this is an important event in the 

Choir’s calendar and one of the few occasions that the ARC can pay 

back in part for all the year’s hard work.  Also this Tuesday evening 

is your last opportunity to put your name down and also to pay for 

the evening. 

 We need to give University House, final numbers a week before 

so we’ll need your contributions at next week’s practice (8 

November),  but if unable to attend practice but still want to come 

to the dinner, please let Eddie know immediately. 

Just for Fun 

 Please organise your music folders so that you can access 

these songs selected by Paul Green for next Tuesday night.  She was 

Beautiful [YB09]; I Dreamed A Dream [120]; The Rose [100]. 

 

Regards from emails from Geoff and updates from Warble Editor. 


